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(iii) Pricing  

Pricing in all cases will be on a time and 
.materials basis. Our hourly charge out rates will 
range from $30./hour $40./hour, depending upon 
the type of services required. Due to the Labour 
Laws of British Columbia, Expo will have to charge 
for a minimum 4 hour call out. Materials will be 
charged at cost plus 15%. For Preventative Main-
tenance, a fixed bi-weekly charge will be esta-
blished based upon the sophistication of the 
H.V.A.C. Systems. 

(c) (i) Building Security Services  

Expo will make its highly trained security guards 
available to Participants where requested. The 
Participants that request this service will 'get 
security guards devoted to their pavilions who will 
perform scheduled tours of the pavilion, file 
regular reports of all activity during the shift 
and alert the Participant to any 	security 
deficiencies as they arise. 	All Expo security 
guards are trained in first aid and have access to 
the site-wide communication system should problems 
occur. 

(ii) Pricing  

Hourly charge out rates for security guards will be 
$10.50/hour 	prior 	to 	the 	May 2, 	1986 	and 
$11.00/hour thereafter. Based .  on two security 
guards for 16 hours a day and one security guard 
over night, an average Participant's bi-weekiv cost 
during the Exposition, would be $6,160, however, 
each Participant is encouraged to discuss their 
individual security requirements with the Expo 86 
Security Department. Radios will be provided at an 
additional charge. 

(d) (i) Electricity, Gas and Water Services  

Electricity, gas and water will all be provided on 
site. 

(ii) .pricing  

All services will be passed on to the Participants 
at cost plus an administrative and handling fee of 
15%. A standard module of 96 square metres will 
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